
NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

FOR 

CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT & INSPECTION SERVICES 

 

TRAFFIC SIGNAL COMMUNICATION UPGRADES FOR THE METRO RAPID  

TRANSIT PRIORITY SYSTEM PROJECT, CIP 1402 

IN THE CITY OF WEST HOLLYWOOD 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Engineering Division of the City of West Hollywood’s 

Public Works Department requests proposals for the above stated project and will receive such 

submittals in the offices of the City Clerk, 8300 Santa Monica Blvd, West Hollywood, CA 90069, 

up to the hour of 2:00 PM on October 15, 2013. 

 

A copy of the Request for Proposals (RFP) can be downloaded from the City website 

www.weho.org/notices 

 

Interested consultants may submit questions in writing regarding this RFP, via fax at (323) 848-

6564, Attn: Sharon Perlstein. Deadline for written questions is October 8, 2013 at 12:00 pm.  

 

The construction project is currently out to bid. Copies of the plans and specifications can be 

viewed on the City website at www.weho.org/notices.  

 

The City desires to receive proposals from firms that have recent experience in providing 

construction management and construction inspection services for municipal traffic signal 

construction/equipment upgrade projects, each involving work at 10 or more intersections.  

The consultant team shall be adequately staffed to meet the scope of work.  

 

ALL INTERESTED PERSONS are invited to submit a proposal.  

 

BY ORDER OF the City of West Hollywood. 

Corey Schaffer, City Clerk 

 

 


